
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

Separate sealed bids for the City of Greenville Miscellaneous Utility Project:  2022 Sanitary 
Sewer Repairs, Greenville, Mississippi will be received by the City of Greenville City 
Clerk’s Office, 340 Main St., Greenville, Mississippi, 38701 (phone no. 662-378-1551) until 
2:00 p.m. (CST), Thursday, March 3, 2022, and then at said office publicly opened and read 
aloud.  Bids will be tabulated and presented to City Council at its next regular meeting. 
 
Plans, Specifications and Contract Documents are available in paper copy or digital copy. Plan 
holders are required to log-in or register for an account at www.wlburleplanroom.com to view 
and order Bid Documents.  All plan holders are required to have a valid email address.  Bid 
Documents are nonrefundable and must be purchased through the website.  For anyone 
interested in submitting bids electronically in place of a seal bid, they may do so only through 
www.wlburleplanroom.com.  For all questions regarding website registration, online orders, 
electronic downloads, or electronic bidding please contact Plan House Printing of Tupelo, MS 
(Phone No. 662-407-0193).  All other questions shall be addressed by contacting W.L. Burle 
Engineers, P.A., 111 South Walnut Street, Greenville, Mississippi 38701 (Phone No. 662-332-
2619, Fax No. 662-332-2622, or Email wlb@wlburle.com). 
 
All Bidders are welcome to attend the pre-bid meeting to be held at 3:00 p.m. (CST), 
Thursday, February 17, 2022, in the City of Greenville City Clerk’s Office, 340 Main St., 
Greenville, Mississippi, 38701.  
 
The City of Greenville reserves the right to waive any informality or to reject any or all bids.  
Contract award will be made to the responsible offeror whose proposal is most advantageous 
to the City of Greenville. 
 
The City of Greenville is an equal opportunity employer. 
 
No Bidder may withdraw his bid within 30 calendar days after the date of the bid opening. 
 
For additional information and assistance regarding this bid opportunity, the MS Procurement 
Technical Assistance Program and local contract procurement center may be found at  
www.mscpc.com. 
 
Minority and women’s business enterprises are solicited to bid on this contract as prime 
contractors and are encouraged to make inquiries regarding potential subcontracting 
opportunities and equipment, material and/or supply needs. 
 
 
Dated this 26th day of January, 2022. 
      
       ________________________ 
       Amelia D. Wicks, City Clerk 
  
 
Publication Dates 
 
Wednesday, February 2, 2022 
Wednesday, February 9, 2022 


